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Conservation District Elections

The 2023 Washington State Legislature directed WSIPP to examine the costs associated with conservation district elections under current law and the
projected costs and benefits of shifting conservation district elections to be held on general election ballots. The study must include the following:

An overall description of potential nonmonetary costs and benefits associated with switching conservation district supervisor elections to
the general election ballots and incorporating the abovementioned changes.

•

A preliminary report was originally due to the Legislature by December 1, 2023, and a final report was due by June 30, 2024. In June 2023, the WSIPP
Board of Directors voted to shift the deadlines to December 1, 2024, and June 30, 2025.
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The Washington State Legislature created the Washington State Insititute for Public Policy in 1983.  A Board of Directors-representing the legislature,
the governor, and public universities-governs WSIPP and guides the development of all activities.  WSIPP's mission is to carry out practical research,
at legislative direction, on issues of importance to Washington State.
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